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May 21, 2013 

 

Via Courier and email 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: EB-2012-0451 / EB-2012-0451 / EB-2013-0074 

INTERROGATORIES 
 
I enclose 2 hard copies of interrogatories by the Council of Canadians to Enbridge and 
Union Gas on their combined leave-to-construct hearing evidence. These have also been 
sent to the utilities, and PDF versions are being uploaded to RESS. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Steven Shrybman 
lp/cope 343 
Encl. 
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